
 

  

 

7 September 2023 
 

Dear Parent /Carer 
 

Term 1 – Return to School September 2023 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family well, and I hope that you had an enjoyable Summer.  
 

It has been a pleasure to welcome all students back to school after the Summer break, all of whom were in very high 
spirits, displayed a positive attitude and were very eager to resume their learning journey with us.  
 

Throughout this term, we have copious amounts of exciting activities and events planned, which we will continue to 
update you on throughout the coming weeks. 
 

ClassCharts and Reporting of Absences:  
All Year 9 students have now been issued with their ClassCharts credentials, so should now be able to access their 
account. 
 

May I ask that reporting of all absences are made using ClassCharts. If you are unfamiliar with how to navigate around 
ClassCharts, please follow the link here to the Parent Guide.  The guide is also available on our website. Please note that 
we also have a ClassCharts Parent Information Evening on Wednesday 27 September 2023 at 6pm in the school hall.  
 

Kings Academy Dress code: 
We expect all our students to attend school in the correct uniform and adhere to our Dress Code Policy. For full 
transparency, please follow the link below, where you will be able to view this. 
https://www.kowessex.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Uniform-List-and-Dress-Code.pdf  
 

As we are experiencing very warm weather at the start of the academic year, we have made the decision to allow 
students to wear their Academy PE kit to school on Thursday 8 and Friday 8 September.  We also highly recommend 
that your child brings along with them a re-usable water bottle to keep hydrated. 
 

I will update you in due course with uniform expectations for next week. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and I wish you all a wonderful start to the new academic year. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr David Wiltshire 
Headteacher  
Follow us on: @kowessex   The Kings of Wessex Academy and Sixth Form  

https://www.kowessex.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Class_Charts_for_parents_guide-1.pdf
https://www.kowessex.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Uniform-List-and-Dress-Code.pdf

